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MEMORANDUM

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development Or‘rl\*“\lf

DATE: May 18, 2006

SUBJECT: Transfer of Title of Surplus Real Estate — 246 West Ann Street

On the May 18, 2006 Village Board agenda is a Resolution authorizing the transfer of title of
surplus real estate for the Village-owned property at 246 W. Ann Street.

The property owner at 294 West Ann Street, who was to receive the western one-half of the
subject property, informed staff yesterday that they are no longer interested in receiving title to
the property. As such, staff requests that the Village Board withdraw this item at this time.

ACTION REQUESTED
The petitioner requests that the Village Board withdraw the Resolution transferring title of

surplus real estate at 246 West Ann Street.




